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Monday  March 19, 2018  
Northborough Trails Committee 
Northborough Police Station Meeting Room 

 

Minutes 

Attendees: Bob Mihalek, George Curtis, Forest Lyford, Brian Belfer, Jim Stein, 

Sherral Devine, Jim Kinkenberg 
 

 
7:03 p.m. Bob opened the meeting.  
 
Guest: Dave O’Toole was introduced to the committee members 
 
Minutes for the meeting on February 20, 2018 were approved.  
 
Bob reports that the Sudbury Valley Trustees plans to update maps for the Mt. Pisgah area and to place 
markers or blazes along trails. 
 
Bob anticipates considerable storm damage along trails and suggested that we wait for the snow to 
melt before we begin trails maintenance. 
 
Bob reports that three kiosks are available for installation. Committee members concurred that the 
kiosks would be placed at Yellick, Green St., and Edmund Woods parking areas. 
 
 
8:30 p.m.  Adjourn 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Forest Lyford, Recording Secretary 
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